Dear Professor Nikolić, 
Here enclosed please find the Manuscript of our common paper entitled “Room temperature zeolitization of boiler slag from a Bulgarian thermal power-plant”, by Radost D. Pascova*, Valeria B. Stoyanova and Annie S. Shoumkova. It is an original scientific paper which we would like to propose for publication in the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
The Authors warranty that the manuscript submitted to the Journal for review is original, has been written by the stated authors and has not been published elsewhere; is currently not being considered for publication by any other journal and will not be submitted for such a review while under review by the Journal; the manuscript contains no libellous or other unlawful statements and does not contain any materials that violate any personal or proprietary rights of any other person or entity.
The work proposes a new method for recycling boiler slag, a waste product from the coal burning thermal power plants. Up to now, this waste has been used as an inert ingredient, only, but not as a raw material for the synthesis of new products with useful properties. 
The results of our study show that employing alkali treatment at room temperature to the boiler slag it is possible to synthesize a composite material with high content of valuable zeolite phases. The zeolite composite thus synthesized can find different applications, e.g. as absorbent for purifying industrial effluent waters. 
This method for boiler slag zeolitization is simple and energetically effective, needs no high investments and could be considered as promising and environmental friendly novel route for recycling of this waste. For this reason, we believe that our investigation will be of interest for the audience of the Journal of Serbian Chemical Society. The publishing of the present work in this journal will assist the establishment of new contacts and collaborations with colleagues, working on similar problems worldwide.
The paper is appealing to scientific audience, working in the field of waste management. In addition, it could be of interest for companies, specialized in solid waste reprocessing and such, dealing with wastewaters treatment.
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